
The SPC State Assembly ratified the following statement at the 2023 Term 3 State Assembly Meeting 

That the SPC adopt an official position in relation to SRE as follows: 

The New South Wales Secondary Principals’ Council remains committed to the fundamental 
 founding principles that underpin public education in NSW – namely that public education should be 
accessible to all children and be free and secular. To this end, 

• We do not support the provision of Special Religious Education (SRE) during teaching time.

• We do not support the withdrawal of learning opportunities for those students who do not
participate in SRE whilst it is being provided.

• We advocate for a review of current legislative and administrative policies and procedures
pursuant to the provision of SRE in NSW Public Schools that require the provision of SRE during
teaching time and or the school day.
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